Verizon City of Marietta Employee Discount

Marietta employees qualify for a discount of 18% towards select Verizon plans.

New and existing employees can qualify for the discount. Please read below for more
information.

New Employees can register online at www.verizonwireless.com/discounts and need to register
using their City email address.

Employees that do not currently have Verizon for their personal service can register for the
discount as part of setting up a new account online.



http://www.verizonwireless.com/discounts

